Hellenic Students Association

University Of Waterloo

Waterloo, Ontario

N2L 3G1

9/20/99
Chris Harold

Vice-President Internal

University of Waterloo

Waterloo, Ontario

N2L 6E3

Dear Mr. Harold

Here is the request to continue the Hellenic Students Association for the F99-S00 Terms.

We wish to continue providing the communities of the University of Waterloo and Wilfrid Laurier University, along with the Kitchener/Waterloo Region, with a Hellenic Association that they can learn from and participate in.  Our longstanding record as a UW and WLU club is indicative of the importance of this organization to the communities it interacts with.

We are currently in a transition of executives as most of them have graduated.  We hope to provide you with all the information you requested by September 20, 1999.  We request that any documents and revisions that we cannot supply at that time can be submitted at a later date.  If you have any questions or concerns, I can be reached at 519-883-8246 or ssthiako@uwaterloo.ca  Thank-you.

Sincerely

Steven Thiakos

HSA Member

